
 

Tank Project 
This project includes a new 2.1 million gallon concrete water storage tank to 

meet current seismic standards and improve hydraulic conditions in the water 

system. The new tank will replace two existing welded steel tanks installed in 

1950 and 1955. 
 

Construction: January 2025 through March 2026 
 

Water System Improvements by Coastside County Water District provide safe 

and reliable drinking water to the community. This is a $10.9 million investment in 

the water system with an expected 80-year life cycle. 

 
 

 

Thank you for your patience during construction. 

 

 

Project Management by Freyer and Laureta, Inc.  

Project Manager: Jackson Lo, (415) 992-6654 
 

Coastside County Water District – (650) 726-4405 
 

 
 


